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I oppose the fur ban. The ban essentially would eliminate trapping and other forms of 

harvesting fur. No one is getting rich by selling fur. It’s just helps the offset of cost of 

fuel. Trapping and hunting fur is a good way to help balance nature without having 

the huge swings in population. Everything is heavily regulated already and I don’t 

believe we should kill a tradition that this country was founded on just because some 

do gooders who don’t have anything to base their judgment on but feelings have 

decided to attack every aspect of country living.  


